
MARKET REPORT February 2021 / 01

Almonds

Facts/Market Data:

The position report covering the month of January 2021 was published Thursday, the 11th of
February by the Almond Board of California. And for once we are not repeating ourselves. It was
NOT  another  record.  With  192.6  million  lbs  we  saw  a  decrease  of  26.2  Million  lbs  or  11.9%
compared  to  last  January.  The  first  month  this  crop  year  without  a  record.  A  month  ago  we
expected high shipments for January based on the high commitments.

To receive the complete Market Report, please contact the Moll Sales Team!
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